DOWNTOWN AREA CITIZENS ADVISORY COUNCIL COMMENTS TO THE DDA—MAY 7, 2008
Mr. Fullerton reported that the Downtown Citizens Advisory Council meeting discussed the proposed 22 story structure for S. University and Forest and felt that the building is out of character with the surrounding neighborhood.  The CAC does not support the demolition of the 7 houses on South Fifth.  The group is supportive of the Arts Commission’s proposal for the 415 W. Washington site.  He indicated the group is exploring options to restore and maintain the mural that is located on a brick wall at Liberty at State.  The group also discussed the potential for a position as “Ombudsman” for City matters working out of the Mayor’s office.  
